SCRED Parent Advisory Council Meeting Notes

April 5, 2011

I. In attendance: Kris Gross, Mary Fowler-Wacholz, Holly Windram, Director of Special Education.

2. ADSIS Update: Gave an update on what the current programs are in the six districts and that all six districts have re-applied for next year.  Also, discussed the mid-year evaluations. 

3.  Transition Expo:  Shared brochure.

4. Future PAC Activities:

- We still want to do outreach to families and help support them.

- Checks on kids - How do kids who don’t have families or parents that advocate for them get support and some to advocate for them?

-Mailing for IEPs: On each communication on the SCRED website.  A flyer that goes with any communication that goes home to families.  Maybe have questions? Who can they call? 

-Develop a parent support group?

-Connect with community specialists and partners to help share information?

- Mini-grants

- Mailing with the annual IFSP and IEP: Who is SCRED? and FAQs handouts. Ask casemanagers to send out once per year.  Who can support me in the moment when I have the question?
-How to provide more communication to Early Childhood?

-Come up with 5-10 minute mini-sessions on sped topics

-Blurb in the local papers about our meetings

-Each child that starts school with an IEP gets a bag of information and some other fun things (little game or t-shirt).

     - Flyers with information

     - magnet with scred and website and phone #, or bouncy ball or pencil

     - Feeling strip

     - Reusable shopping bag with website and phone #

WHO: Kindergarten, Lower Grades and then after that kids that are transitioning to other buildings or grades.

Holly - will communicate needs through email and gather a group in August. 

